
 

 

  

UPDATE AND WHAT’S NEXT? 

With both tower cranes now up on site our groundworks contractor is making steady progress 

across the site. The ground floor slab of Block A has now been poured and they are currently 

preparing the columns in block A and the ground floor slab in Block B.  

On Saturday 13th February, our gas contractor will be bringing the gas main across Kew Bridge 

Road into site. These works will require a stop and go traffic light system to be in place across Kew 

Bridge Road. It is estimated these works will take approximately a week to complete.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking back on 2015 

It was another successful year for Kew Bridge 

West with a Considerate Contractors National Site  

Bronze Award and three NHBC awards: Pride in the  

Job, Quality Award and Seal of Excellence.  

 

 

 

 

John Browning – Project Manager 

John Morris – Site Manager 

Rachel Darvall – Construction Graduate 

Helen Cummins – Production Manager 

Yan Lau  - Technical Co-ordinator 

Shahrier Chowdhury – Technical Assistant 

Joe O’Regan – Senior Surveyor 

Leon Gauntlett – Quantity Surveyor 

David George – Quantity Surveyor 

Aileen Stokoe – Site Secretary 

Heritage Walk Complaints Procedure 

To notify St James of any issues please contact:  

John Browning (Project Manager) or John Morris (Site 

Manager) 

Email: Siteoffice@heritagewalk.co.uk 

Tel: 0208 232 2600 

Considerate Contractors tel: 0800 783 1423 
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